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Information Note 

 

Following the consultation ‘Transmission Use of System Charging: 

Methodology for All-Island Generation Tariffs, June 2008’ the Regulatory 

Authorities (RAs) have decided not to proceed with the harmonisation of 

generator TUoS charges for the year 2008/09. This is as a result of the 

volume and nature of the concerns raised by market participants in response 

to the June consultation and of residual uncertainties over the impact, 

appropriateness and robustness of certain aspects of the methodology.  

Accordingly, the existing jurisdictional generator tariff regimes will apply for 

the tariff period 1st October 2008 to 30th September 2009. Taking account of 

comments received to the recent consultation, the RAs are examining the 

options for the subsequent tariff period and will shortly publish a separate note 

on the AIP website. 

 


